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Now that the WIDA Tests are 
over, we will be back to working 
on listening, reading, speaking 
and writing skills. 
 
This month we will be learning 
about Dr. Seuss and celebrating 
Read Across America.  We will 
also be learning about animals 
and completing a special research 
project. 

Always remember the 
rules of the class. 

Come to class prepared 
and ready to learn. 

WIDA Testing is over!  We will be 
back to regular ELD classes. 

March 3-7 Dr. Seuss Spirit Week 
 
March 4 – 4th Grade Book and a 
Bagel 
 
March 6 – Read Across America 
Event 
 
March 20 – Music Concert 
 
March 25 – Spring Pictures  
 
March 26 -Open House 

1. Bring a pencil to class. 
2. Come in, get your folder and book 

and sit in your assigned seat. 
3. Be ready to work. 

Email: 
astorinoj@hasdk12.org 
 


